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Dear Mayor Adler and Council Members,

The Texas Oaks South Neighborhood Association would like to request a postponement to the
upcoming C14-2022-0053 — Swansons Ranch Single Family case. Our neighborhood is waiting on an
accident report for Bilbrook which we believe will help illustrate our concern with the increasing
levels of traffic. The report has been delayed due to a head on collision on Sunday on Bilbrook near
the Applicant’s properties which closed the road for several hours. It is still unknown, but due to the
emergency response and extended road closure, we believe the accident resulted in at least one
fatality and serious injuries. The neighborhood hopes to receive the accident report within the next
~th

three weeks and requests a postponement until October 27" to provide adequate time to review

and prepare.
Thank you for supporting our neighborhood in this request.

Heather Venhaus
Texas Oaks South Neighborhood Association

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL
source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you
believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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